Communication "J"; September 6, 2011 Calistoga City Council Meeting Item B3: Grape Sourcing Ordinance

From: Larry Bryant [mailto:cntrybump@yahoo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2011 3:35 PM

To: Richard Spitler; Jack Gingles; Chris Canning; Gary Kraus; Karen Slusser; Michael Dunsford;

Ken MacNab; Erik Lundquist

Subject: Purposed Winery Changes!

Dear Sirs.

We are in a recession, starting a business is tough enough, but if you tell a winery in Calistoga they must make 75% Napa Valley wines you are going to put them out of business before they can even start. What about embracing new businesses and new ideas and stop dictating. Let the consumer decide what they want to drink. We would like to be able to choose what we drink even if it is not up to your standards!

Sincerely, Carol & Larry Bryant Humboldt, AZ

CITY OF CALISTOGA City Clerk

SEP 6 2011

RECEIVED